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A new entry to a form/survey has been submitted.

Form Name: Comment on Agenda Items
Date & Time: 08/15/2020 3:34 pm
Response #: 630
Submitter ID: 38297
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Time to complete: 6 min. , 59 sec.
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1. Anonymous

2. Shoreline

3. (○) Richmond Highlands

4. Not answered

5. 08/17/2020

6. 9a-1

7. Low barrier facil ity at 165th and Aurora.

Hello,
I am writing to oppose the creation of a low barrier homeless shelter. The location is dangerously close to the Rec Center and schools with unsupervised children
walking around all  the time. There has been no communication with the families around this facil ity and this raises concerns on the fact that the council  is not
concerned about the safety and security of the neighborhood.

What happens when there are budget cuts? Will  the safety and security of the neighborhood be compromised in that case? The Seattle council  just announced
budget cuts to the Seattle police department. The Seattle Mayor Announced a 19% shortfall  in revenue. How will  this impact the operation of such a facil ity in this
scenario. 

8. (○) Oppose

Thank you,
City of Shoreline
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